
 

 

May 1, 2025 
 
 
It’s May! Here are some of our upcoming events. Please be on the lookout for notes from your child’s 
teacher or Facebook updates to ensure times/dates have not changed. 
 

• Our Title I site planning meeting will be Tuesday, May 6 at 3:30. If you are interested in 
being part of our review and planning process, please contact Ms. Castleberry 
(mcastleberry@chickasha.k12.ok.us) for more information. 
 

• Thursday, May 8 is our day to enjoy the 4th Grade Talent Show and Art Walk! 
o Join us at 1:00 in the BWECC gym for the Talent Show. 
o Come over to Grand afterward and see our 4th graders’ favorite art projects for this 

school year. 
 

• On Wednesday, May 14 we welcome parents of 3rd graders to join us at Grand for the Wax 
Museum project. We will be ready for you at 1:30. 
 

• Thursday, May 15 is the 3rd Grade program: Proud to be an Oklahoman. Join us in the 
BWECC gym. 

o 9:00 – Martin, McArter, Smith 
o 1:00 – Irby, Jordan, Kemp, Shi 

 

• We will be recognizing our excellent attendance as we approach the last days of school. 
Chickasha’s Rotary Club sponsors a bicycle drawing for quarterly perfect attendance and 
Mrs. Wenzel treats every student with excellent monthly attendance. Every day still counts! 
 

• Super Kids Day is on Wednesday, May 21! This is an all-day event of activities, challenges, 

and fun made possible by our PTO and community. 😊 Thursday, May 22 is our LAST DAY 
OF SCHOOL with class parties and time to play on inflatables.  
 

• Please continue to be aware of Grand’s safety protocols for threatening weather. In the 
event that we shelter in our designated safe rooms at BWECC, we will remain secured 
there until the storm danger has passed. As the safety of all is paramount, no check-outs 
will occur in the midst of our sheltering procedures. 
 

• If your child has medication—prescription or non-prescription—in the nurse’s office, it must 
be picked up by the last day of school. Any medications left after May 23 must be discarded. 
 

• As mentioned above, stay tuned for additional grade-level activities and any potential 
schedule changes. We thank you for sharing this school year with us and being an active part 
of our Grand family! 

 
 
Kathy Wenzel 
Grand Avenue School, Principal 


